
City of Philadelphia    LAW DEPARTMENT 

      One Parkway  

      1515 Arch Street 

      17th Floor 

      Philadelphia, PA  19102 

 

M e m o r a n d u m 
 

 TO: Ralph DiPietro, Acting Commissioner,  

  Department of Licenses and Inspections 

 

 FROM: Jo Rosenberger Altman, Senior Attorney     

 

 DATE: March 31, 2021 

 

 SUBJECT: SUPPLEMENTAL NEWSSTAND REGULATION 

 

 

 

I have reviewed the attached Supplemental Newsstand Regulation.  I find the 

regulation to be legal and in proper form.  In accordance with Section 8-407(a) of The 

Philadelphia Home Rule Charter, you may now forward the regulation to the Department of 

Records where it will be made available for public inspection.   

   

 

 

           
_____________________ 

     Jo Rosenberger Altman  

     Senior Attorney  

 


